

Attendees: S.Breuss, S.Evans, K.Gatsby, D.Ingalls, R.Jennings, J. Milliken, K.Milliken, S.Juster.L.Moulton, C.Page, R.Neblett.C.Pocock, S.Pocock, K.Robinson,H.Westcott

Item	Who	Notes	Follow-up
Review and Approve August Membership meeting minutes	C. Page	Minutes approved as submitted by Jeff Milliken	Kate will publish on website
Treasurer's Report	J. Bourgault	Jeanne not present. Report approved as submitted	
Library Liaison	V. Young	No report – understanding is that Veronica has stepped down	Kate will contact Katherine to see who is liason
COMMITTEE REPORTS			
Ramp Committee	S. Breuss, acting chair	Paul ???, commercial fisherman, has requested that his fee be reduced to \$150, with the balance to be paid thru work. Discussion followed. <i>Motion: there will be no exceptions of changes to the ramp fees. Passed, Unanimous</i>	Sergei will speak with Paul.
Park Committee	H. Wescott	Normal maintenance only, still need to repair the summer house and trim cedars	Clifton will speak to Phil about cedars Summer house plans still in progress
Tree Committee	P. Norris,	No report	
: Founders Hall	K. Milliken C Page P Norris	Karen has posted a new CDC policy, masks to be worn inside Phil repairing white fridge, still waiting on part CSA has been successful this year, need to discuss rental fees for next year Mike McFarland has finished painting the North side of the building!	Thank you, Mike! Thank you, Phil!
Building Committee	P. Ball	No report	
Membership Committee	L. Yntema	No report	

Attendees: S.Breuss, S.Evans, K.Gatsby, D.Ingalls, R.Jennings, J. Milliken, K.Milliken, S.Juster.L.Moulton, C.Page, R.Neblett.C.Pocock, S.Pocock, K.Robinson,H.Wescott

Fund Raising Committee	K. Milliken M. Rhine H. Wescott	Stock Donation Button FOOD SALE coming up!	Communication committee to work on this for website Kate will send out notices.
Communications Committee	P. Norris K. Robinson C.Heaton R.Neblett	No report	Kate will communicate with other members to get report for October, Randy will write intro for October Newsletter
Steeple Committee	C.Page	Status of Removal – Clifton is working on this, hoping to remove steeple before winter	
Post Office Committee	R.Jennings J.Milliken H.Wescott R.Neblett	Letter sent out to EBH mailing list with options, along with a survey. Currently, the PO considers EBH post office closed, the 39 boxes will remain functional until 12/11. Notices have gone out to all box holders about options. A meeting will be scheduled to hear from PostMaster, Joel McAndrew.	Kate will send out notices
OLD BUSINESS			
Village-to-Village	S.Juster	Sarah would like to schedule a take-out dinner fund raiser. <i>Motion: EBHVIA to help sponsor a fundraising meal for Tanzania, to be held at Founders Hall. Passed, unanimous.</i>	Kate, Phil and Sarah will work on an announcement to be sent out to EBHVIA mailing list. Notice will include links to donate.
Handbook		Still in progress	Clifton and Jeff will be working on this as the summer/fall activities come to an end.
NEW BUSINESS – No New Business – Meeting Adjourned.			

Respectfully submitted, Kate Robinson with notes scribed by Donna Ingalls